SIX SENSES SPA

13 January 2020

To Whom it May Concern,

This letter serves as referral to the expertise of Sabine Kauker, who is a repeat Visiting
Practitioner here at Zighy Bay.

For this visit, Sabine was at Zighy Bay for the following Dates: December 8th, 2019 to January
15, 2020

Sabine’s menu included but not limited to:

-Sabine’s TCM Signature Treatment

-Chinese Foot Reflexology

-Energy Work Essential Oil Meridian Massage & Chakra-Balancing
-Meridian Balancing & Detoxifying Treatment

-Liebscher & Bracht Pain Therapy®

-Coaching

Workshops of both Chinese reflexology, Benefits of Essential Oils and QiGong which were
offered to the guests over the festive period.

Sabine also joined our Management & Guest Social events to meet & interact with the guests to
enlighten them on her multi-faceted offerings.

Sabine was and is a huge asset to our team, guests & staff here at Zighy Bay. She is very flexible
and is indeed a great pleasure to work with even under challenging circumstances. She dealt
with each person on an Incredibly personal level. She as well maximized her coverage by also
offering services to our front-line hosts who would be able to promote her as well as with the
Spa hosts in the form of an exchange for training purposes.

Though with a slow pick up at the Start due to the Overall Spa Occupancy, Sabine still managed
to go over her target by 32% during her visit. Everyone who had received therapy from her
returned for a series of the same.

As the great Healer she is, | highly recommend her an Expert in her field, and we thank her for
her support to the Department as a whole.

Michelle Saudan |Spa Manager - Six Senses Zighy Bay

E: mgr-zighy-spa@sixsenses.com | T: +96897190024




